

Mr. Colby Lewis ESCO Energy Services Company 3 Elm Street, P.O. Box 565 Stockbridge, MA 01262

## Dear Colby:

I would like to thank you and your entire staff at ESCO for the manner in which you performed our recent T8 lighting retrofit. All work was performed as scheduled and in a most professional manner. We are very pleased with the esthetic results of the retrofit as well as the energy savings. All phases of the project from start to finish were coordinated and completed with no disruption to our working environment. I found your program to be a very positive experience and look forward to our continued relationship in finding more efficient ways to conserve our energy and cut costs.

Sincerely,

Everett J. Peterson
Superintendent